
WATER SOURCE PROTECTION 
 
The Bountiful City Water Department understands the importance and value in 
protecting our natural resources and therefore has developed a source protection plan 
to maintain water quality and lessen the severity and impact of potential contamination 
sources within our watershed. This plan includes well head protection zones on all eight 
of our wells located throughout the community that we monitor for potential source 
water contamination. We welcome the commitment from our customers to properly use 
fertilizers and pesticides and use proper disposal practices for oil, solvents and other 
hazardous materials as these chemicals and substances can find their way into the 
ground water and affect water quality. We also operate and maintain a water treatment 
plant in Mueller Park and pay close attention to the watershed that is the source for our 
plant. Watersheds sustain life in many ways which is why proper watershed 
management and protection is vital for all communities that rely on this precious 
resource. Successful watershed management requires suitable land use practices and 
water quality preservation. By implementing best practices to monitor, protect, and 
improve the quality of water and natural resources within a watershed, we can sustain 
its future. A copy of our source water protection plan can be obtained at our office at 
260 West 1050 South in Bountiful. 
 


